
The first two weeks back with Kindergarten through
sixth graders has been great! We are working very
hard on obtaining permission to bring back our 13
seventh and eighth graders. We hope to receive some
positive news from the Bishop at the end of this
week. Please pray for us. 
We are constantly looking for new and exciting
games for our Crusaders to play during recess and
P.E. Some of the activities we recently added include
Crossnet (this is like four-square for volleyball) and
pickleball. We welcome your ideas and donations are
very much appreciated!

Student Minimum Days
The following days are scheduled minimum days. For
the complete list, please see the Year-at-a-Glance
calendar on our website. 
Thursday and Friday, October 1st & 2nd 
Every Thursday beginning in October.
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We are so fortunate to have Sr.
Christina Smith teaching 3rd grade
at St. Rose-McCarthy School. Sr.
Christina has many talents. She
enjoys music and has a beautiful
voice. She loves to garden and swim
in her pool in her free time.
But most of all, Sr. Christina loves
Jesus and she loves sharing her
knowledge about our Lord with her
students every day. If you want to
read more about Sister, please go to
her page on our website at
https://www.strosemccarthy.com/
sister-christina.html.

Happy birthday to you. Happy

birthday to you. Happy birthday

dear October Crusaders. Happy

birthday to you. Cha...cha...cha!

Crusaders Born in
October


